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Quadro’s Annual General Meeting will be held 
on Wednesday April 17th, at the Kirkton 

Woodham Community Centre - 70497 Rd. 164, 
Kirkton ON.  The doors will open at 6:00 pm and 

the formal meeting will commence at 7:00 pm 
(this will give us time to register all eligible 

voters for the evening).
 PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSITE’S MEMBER PORTAL

TO GET YOUR COPY OF THE 2018 MINUTES, 2018 
FINANCIAL STATEMENTS AND 2019 AGENDA. 
 Celebrating 25 years as a Co-operative 

2019 ANNUAL

GENERAL MEETING

@QuadroCommunications

Andrew has chaired the St. Marys Library board for many 
years and is still actively involved with the adult learning 
programs of the Perth advisory committee. He also 
served as the chair of the Economic Development 
Committee for the town from 2014-18. Andrew, his wife 
Tracee and family have lived in St. Marys for 31 years. 

Andrew has been a Quadro customer for 5 years. He is 
looking forward to sharing his experience with Quadro 
and it’s services with new and existing customers alike.
Andrew is happy to answer any questions you have 
about his interest in the board via email aatlin@atlin.ca BOARD NOMINEE - RUSS BARKER

INCUMBENT 

BOARD NOMINEE - ANDREW ATLINBOARD NOMINEE - STUART ARKETT
Stuart runs a cash-crop operation 
and keeps honeybees for almost 30 
years on the Holmes Century Farm 
near St. Pauls. He is an instructor 
with the Ont. Pesticide Education 
Program at University of Guelph. A 
program that certi�es farmers on 
the safe handling of pesticides. 
Stuart previously served as a South 
Perth councilor for 15 years.  

INCUMBENT 

Stuart has been a Quadro Director since 2013 and is 
seeking his 3rd and �nal term in 2019.  

Stuart’s interest is in how farmers can use telecommuni-
cations and Quadro’s �bre network to improve their 
operations, through �eld or livestock data collection
and analysis. 

NOMINEE

Andrew graduated from the Ivey 
school of business at Western 
University. He earned his C.A. in 
1983 and worked in industry for 
15 years before returning to 
public practice in St. Marys. He 
built Atlin & Associate out of one 
room and now has a sta� of 8, 
serving hundreds of individual 
and business clients. 

Russ graduated from the University 
of Guelph with a BSC in agriculture, 
with a Crop Science Major. Russ has 
devoted his entire career to agricul-
ture and farming. 

In 1985, Russ joined Pioneer 
Hi-Bred Ltd., as a Sales Agronomist.
In 1993, Russ assumed the District

Sales Manager role, servicing Perth & Oxford Counties. In 
1997, Russ became a Pioneer Hi-Bred Ltd., independent Sales 
Representative, servicing customers in the St. Marys area. 

As a Certi�ed Crop Advisor & Certi�ed Nutrient Management 
Planner, Russ has provided consulting services to livestock 
farmers for the past 10 years. 

Russ was �rst elected to the Quadro board in April 2016. 

Russ resides on a farm on Line 6, with his wife Cathy. They are 
the proud parents of 3 children and 3 grandchildren. 

The 2019 Quadro Scholarships are open NOW.
Submissions are due: Friday July 5, 2019 at 5:00 pm

www.quadro.net/about-quadro/scholarship



MEET OUR TEAM - Joseph Bechard
Joe joined Quadro’s Installa-
tion and Repair team in Nov. 
2018. He has been in the �eld 
for over two years having 
graduated from Conestoga 
College in Kitchener and 
Arthur Voaden S.S. in St. 
Thomas.  Joe joined Quadro 
because he wanted to work 
for an independent I.S.P. that 
was more customer focused.

When not working at Quadro, Joe is an  avid collector of vinyl 
records and a strong supporter of the local music scene in 
the London area. Keep a look out for Joe and help us 
welcome him to the Quadro team! 

Senior:

Aug 4 - 9th  

CALL BEFORE YOU DIG TO AVOID REPAIR CHARGES!
All located requests are managed through Ontario 1 - call 1.800.400.2255 
Planning to dig post holes for a fence or a new mailbox, burning roadside 
grass, widening your laneway, repairing your septic system or adding an 
addition? Locates are FREE OF CHARGE to all customers and construction 
companies in order to avoid unpleasant customer outages and associated 
repair bills to the party causing the damage. 

Note: ON1Call requires a min of 5 business days to complete the locate request.    

Action is now Adult Swim
EFFECTIVE APRIL 1ST, 

The Action Channel (623) is now  ADULT SWIM.
Available as part of the Digital Movies Theme

From original animated comedies to live action 
programming, Adult Swim content is an unexpected 
blend of authenticity, originality, and cleverness. 

Engaging audiences through a bold and irreverent 
voice, Adult Swim o�ers an immersive experience that 
places fans at the center, bringing together comedy, 
gaming, music and live events.

S T O R E  H O U R S
APRIL 10TH OPENING LATE

Due to sta� training, all of 
our showrooms will open 
at 10 am (Kirkton, Lucan, 
Mitchell & St. Marys). 

Support hours are 
unchanged!  O�ce sta� 
can be reached by phone 
or by appointment. 

SATURDAY’S IN ST. MARYS

As a reminder, our St. Marys 
location will now be open 

on Saturday’s  from 9 am to 
1 pm to serve you better. 

Beginning Sat. April 6th, 
Come in and visit us at: 

84 WELLINGTON ST. S. 

QUADRO SUPPORTS THE STRATFORD PERTH ROTARY HOSPICE.

BACK ROW (L TO R) STUART ARKETT, JOHN DEHEER - GM, JOHN ALDERMAN - 
CHAIR, STEWART SLATER, RUSS BARKER & MARY-LOU THOMSON FROM QUADRO 

BOARD.   FRONT ROW (L TO R) ANDY WERNER, CHAIR, ANNE FONTANA, DIRECTOR, 
RICK COOPER, MEMBER AT LARGER AND LANA BURCHETT, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

STRATFORD PERTH ROTARY HOSPICE

Quadro is pleased to be a supporter of the ‘Because You Care capital campaign 
to build the Stratford Perth Rotary Hospice. Our donation of $150,000 over 3 
years, towards the Hospice will be designated towards the naming rights of the 
East Wing. This wing will include �ve Resident Suites, along with the Re�ection 
Room and Courtyard. ’We are thrilled with this tremendous donation,’ comment-
ed Stratford Perth Hospice Board Chair Andy Werner. ‘  Quadro’s Board members 
and G.M. had the opportunity to take an early tour of the Hospice during 
construction on March 19th. The Board recognized the peace of mind this 
Hospice will bring to our members.  Quadro’s donation brings the project to $8 
million, meaning it’s only $500,000 shy of the capital campaign goal of $8.5 
million. Visit www.stratfordperthhospice.ca for more details. 


